
February 27, 2025 

 

Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 

  

This is a reminder of call for LOC 2027,2028 and beyond.  

Tomorrow is deadline for application.  

 

******************************************* 

DPP in-person annual conferences are in good success in 2023(Nagoya) and 

2024(Malacca).  

This year, annual conference will be held in Fukuoka and in Busan in 2026.  

DPP's Board of Directors calls for Local Organizer of AAPPS-DPP2027, 2028 and 

beyond.  

Please find its Call as attached. Deadline for application is Feb. 28.  

 

We hope number of applications will be submitted.  

Sincerely yours,  

M. Kikuchi, CEO 


